
Dear parents, 

We are now half way through the school year!  It has 

gone so fast and the children have worked incredibly 

hard.  We hope you have a lovely half term enjoying the 

spring sunshine. 

Fantastic Football 

This week we returned to  Holmes Chapel Comprehensive 

School for our Lower KS2 tournament.  Both teams 

played courageously and there was some fantastic 

sportsmanship.  Year 4 came second and Y3 came fourth.    

Well done to all of those who took part! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Day Bake Sale 

Well done to Mille and her attendants for their         

successful running of yesterday’s bake sale!  They raised 

£165 for Cancer Research!  Thank you to everyone who 

supported the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fairtrade Breakfast 

As part of Fairtrade Fortnight we would like to invite 

parents and children into school on 

Wednesday 6th March for a 

Fairtrade breakfast.  The cost of 

the breakfast will be £2.50 per      

person. 

 

 

Dates 

Half Term - WB 18th February 

Y1 Trip - 4th March 

Y3 Trip - 5th March 

World Book Day - 5th March 

Fairtrade Breakfast - 6th March 

Y3 Class Assembly - 15th March 

Parent Consultations - WB 18th March 

Y1 Class Assembly - 22nd March 

Y2 residential - 25th/26th March 

PTA Mother’s Day Present Room—29th March 

Easter Service - 29th March 2pm 

Y6 residential - 1st-5th April 

Easter Holidays - 8th-22nd April 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 15th February 2019 



Fire Safety 

On Thursday we had an unexpected fire drill.  Years 5 

and 6 struggled to get out safely as their escape route 

was blocked by bags and coats left on the floor.  Unfor-

tunately many items got trodden on.  Bags must be 

stored in lockers so please ensure that they are small 

enough to fit in a locker with a PE kit.  Coats should also 

be stored in lockers when dry so please, please avoid 

buying oversized bags and bringing unnecessary items to 

school.  We will be having  a planned fire practise after 

half term and we hope we will not have similar issues.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

NSPCC Buddy’s Big Workout 

Well done to all of the children for completing today’s 

challenges!  We hope all of the children enjoyed taking 

part and raising funds for a very worthwhile course.  

Please see the school website for more photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Present Room 

Thank you for all of the kind donations for our PTA  

Mother’s Day present room.   

 

Spare Clothes 

If your child has borrowed school socks and underwear 

please could you return them.  Reception supplies are 

running low! 
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